
  

 
 
 
        2620 Flagstone Court 
        Shelby, N.C.  28152 
 
 
 
August 11, 2010 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is a request to have this application for license processing expedited due to the 
expiration of  0250-EX-RR-2006, WB2XAS. We are currently shut down until this 
license can be Granted. 
 
Thanks for you attention to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Signed, 
 
John F. Adams 
NCS Spectrum Manager 
Sr. Principal System Engineer 
Raytheon Company 
 
 
(803) 318-0021 


